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ELA 

accordingly 
accurate/accuracy/accurately 

acknowledge(s) 
acquire 
action 
active & passive voice 
advantage/disadvantage 
agree/disagree 
aid comprehension 
allocate/allocation 
allusions 
alternate/alternative 
analogies 
analytical 
analyze/analysis 
anticipation 
applicable/inapplicable 
approach 
argument/arguments 
articulate 
assertion 
assess/assessing 
assumption(s) 
audience 
authentic/authenticity 
author’s point of view 
author’s purpose 
availablity 
business letter(s) 
capacity 
caption(s) 
capture 
career development 
documents 
category/categories 
central idea 
character type(s)/character(s) 

cite/citation 
claim(s) 
clarify/clarification 
clause(s) 
coherent/incoherent 

cohesion 
collaborate/collaboration 
collegial discussions 
compare/contrast 
complexity 
conceivably 
concept(s) 
conclude/conclusion 
concluding statement 
concrete detail(s) 
concurrent 
conflicting evidence 
conflicting information 
connotations (associations) 

connotative meaning 
consequently 
considerably 
constitute(s) 
consult/consultation 
consumer materials 
content 
context 
conventions 
convey 
correlation 
counterclaim(s) 
create 
credible source(s) 
credible/credibility 
delineate & evaluate 
demonstrate 
denotations (definitions) 
departs (from text) 
depict/depiction/depicted 
determine/determination 
development 
devise 
dialogue 
different mediums 
digital source(s) 
digital text 
diminish 
director 

disputable/indisputable 
distinctions 
distinguish 
diverse media 
domain-specific vocabulary 

drama 
dramatic irony 
drawn (as in determine) 
dynamic 
edit/editing 
effective technique 
ellipsis 
employ 
engage 
equate 
establish 
ethic/ethical 
etymology (of words) 
evaluate/evaluating 
event(s) 
evident/evidently 
example(s) 
exceedingly 
exhibit/exhibition 
experience(s) 
explain/explanation 
explicitly 
fact/facts 
faithful (to text) 
fiction 
figurative language/meaning 

figures of speech: verbal 
irony, puns 
focal 
formal style 
format/formatting 
gerund(s) 
graphic(s) 
Greek affix/root 
header(s)/heading(s) 
humor 
idea(s) 
identify 
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impact of specific word choice 

incident(s) 
inclined/inclination 
inconceivable 
indicative of 
inference(s) 
inferred meaning 
infinitive(s) 
influential 
inform/information  
informative/explanatory 
interpretation 
introduce/introduced 
invariably 
job application(s) 
justify 
key concept 
Latin affix/root 
lines of dialogue 
live production 
logical organization 
logically 
marginal 
mood 
motives: social, 
commercial, political 
multimedia 
multiple avenues of exploration 

myth(s) 
narrative(s) 
narrator/narrate 
nuance(s) 
objective summary 
opposing (ideas) 
organize/organization 
orient 
over the course of text 
pacing 
paragraph structure 
paraphrase 
participle(s) 
patterns of events 
perception 

phrase(s) 
plagiarism 
plausible 
plot 
point of view 
precise language 
preliminary determination 
of a word 
presentation(s) 
presume/presumption 
preview/previewing 
print source(s) 
probe 
produce 
pronunciation 
propel the action 
provoke a decision 
purpose 
quantitatively 
quote/quotation 
reason/reasoning 
refer/referring 
reference materials: 
dictionary, glossary, 
thesaurus 
refine/refining 
reflection 
relationship(s) 
relevant/irrelevant 
religious works 
requisite/prerequisite 
response to literature 
reveal aspects 
revise/revising 
role(s) 
salient point(s) 
script 
selection (choice) 
sensory language 
sequence(s) 
setting 
shifts 
signal 

sound reasoning/soundness 

source(s) 
specify 
speculate/speculation 
stamina 
story/stories 
structure (text) 
style (text) (writing) 
subsequently 
sufficient 
supporting idea(s) 
susceptible 
suspense 
table 
technical meaning(s) 
textual evidence 
theme(s) 
thereby 
thesis statement 
tone 
transition word(s)/ transition(s) 

understand/understanding 
unfolds naturally 
valid/validity 
vary/varied 
verbs: indicative, 
imperative, interrogative, 
conditional, subjunctive 
mood 
video 
viewpoint/viewpoints 
virtual/virtually 
volume 
word choice 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


